

April 13, 2010

From: Ben Tchoubineh

Phoenix TS

To: Scott Orbach

EZGSA

PO Box 30406

Bethesda, MD 20824

Dear Scott,

I am writing about one of your consultants, Fran Cowell.

It was an absolute pleasure working with her. Fran was patient with us when collecting our information, attentive to the details of our requirements, meticulous in meeting our needs, and flexible with our ever changing circumstances.

As our agent, she worked tirelessly to convince GSA to accept our changes, even though they had first denied them. She knew exactly what they wanted and gently guided us in supplying it.

Fran is a true asset to EZGSA, a real pro.

Looking forward to working with her again.

han TACS

Best Regards,

Ben Tchoubineh, CEO

Phoenix TS